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Licensing Support Officer – 1.0FTE (37 hrs/week) (HB0033)
Licensing Support Officer – 0.5FTE (18.5hrs/week) (HB0034)
Permanent 

Grade D £20,904 - £22,627 pa 
This is an exciting opportunity to join the busy Licensing Team at Havant Borough Council.

The team deals with the administration and enforcement of a diverse range of licensing requirements including the sale of alcohol, licensed entertainment, hackney carriage and private hire vehicles, drivers and operators, gambling, charity collections.
We are seeking to recruit highly motivated and enthusiastic people to undertake the daily administrative functions of the team and support the Licensing Officers in their enforcement work.

The ideal candidates will have excellent organisational skills and the ability to cope with processing applications in an efficient manner to statutory timescales. The work demands a high degree of accuracy and confidentiality at all times. Strong communication skills are essential to help and advise customers on a wide range of licensing issues. 
Previous experience in a customer facing role is essential, however motivation to learn and enthusiasm to take on responsibility is equally important.   
For an informal discussion please call Emma Grieve, Licensing Team Leader, tel. no. 01730 234094, or Penny Rogers, Senior Licensing Officer, tel. no 02392 446657.

Take a look at our website for the full range of benefits and support we offer our staff www.havant.gov.uk/benefits-working-hbc. 

For full details on the role, including role profile, visit: 

https://www.havant.gov.uk/jobs-with-us. 

To apply, send your CV and cover letter to 

recruitmentsupport@havant.gov.uk. Please also complete and include the Equal Opportunities form provided on our website. 

Please advise in your application whether you wish to apply for the 1.0 FTE (HB0033) post or the .5 FTE (HB0034) post. 

Closing date for receipt of applications is midnight 29 November 2020. Interviews will be held on 14th and 15th December 2020.
The council is an inclusive employer and appoints on merit. Prior consideration will be given to those on the redeployment register or at risk of redundancy at East Hampshire District Council and Havant Borough Council. 
